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Paniagua first came to international notice in
1995, when he was chosen to lead a new series
of 14 CDs being released by Sony Classics, the
label of the German company. The series was
called Cantigas de Italia y de España, and all
the performances came from the 1980s from

Italy and Spain. Ten of the CDs feature
Paniagua's group, the Cantigas de Italia. These
CDs were quite successful commercially in the
late 1990s. During that time Paniagua received

numerous awards from international
organizations. In addition to Cantigas de Italia y
de España, Paniagua's other series included Ibn
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Baya (1994-1998) in various Maluf (Andalusian)
music, and Msica Antigua (1995-2001) in

Cantigas de Italia. Paniagua was born in Madrid,
Spain in 1952, and has a bachelor of

architecture degree from the Universidad
Iberoamericana, and two masters of

architecture degrees, one at Universidad
Complutense de Madrid, and one at the Hong
Kong Polytechnic University. He has studied

music with Raoul Romero, and percussion with
Fernando Tordoya, and is fluent in English and
Spanish, and conversational in French. He is

the 2009 Classical Music Interpreter Prize of the
Spanish Academy of Music. Paniagua was born
in Madrid, Spain in 1952, and has a bachelor of

architecture degree from the Universidad
Iberoamericana, and two masters of

architecture degrees, one at the Hong Kong
Polytechnic University, and one at the

University Complutense de Madrid. He has
studied music with Raoul Romero, and

percussion with Fernando Tordoya, and is fluent
in English and Spanish, and conversational in
French. Paniagua first came to international

notice in 1995, when he was chosen to lead a
new series of 14 CDs being released by Sony
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Classics, the label of the German company. The
series was called Cantigas de Italia y de

España, and all the performances came from
the 1980s from Italy and Spain. Ten of the CDs

feature Paniagua's group, the Cantigas de
Italia. These CDs were quite successful

commercially in the late 1990s. During that
time Paniagua received numerous awards from

international organizations.
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